
PTO News & Events  
Week of May 15, 2023 

In the weekly newsletter, you'll find information about  
upcoming events sponsored by the PTO and fundraisers for events.  

You can also find information and signups on our website: https://popepto.org 
 

Want to know more or have questions about how to volunteer?  
Please email our Pope PTO VP of Communications, Janet Banes, at info@PopePTO.org  

 
 
PRIDE Store Pop-Up Shop at Portfolio Night – May 16 
The PTO will be on hand during Portfolio Night on May 16. Stop by to 
purchase some Pope Panther items to show off your school spirit!  
 
Spirit Night at Marco’s Pizza – May 17 
Our last Spirit Night is on Wednesday, May 17 at Marco’s Pizza. Help the 
PTO earn money for Pope by placing an order for carry out or delivery. 
Please see the instructions on the attached flyer for how to place your 
order to earn Pope credit. Thank you for your contributions! 
 
“Kickin’ It with Mom” Kickball Event – May 20 
Our kickball event for moms and their kids will be held on Saturday, May 
20 from 4-7 PM on the Pope Elementary playground fields. All registered 
players have been sent an email with event and team information. Emails 
were sent to the address associated the Pope PTO website account you 
used to register for the event. 
 
Jerseys for the kids have been provided by Aspire Football Club. We will 
be having a drive thru jersey pick up on Tuesday, May 16 from  
11 AM - 1 PM in the car line front drive. If you are not able to make this 
time, you may also pick it up at Portfolio Night or on the day of the event.  
 
Questions? Please email: popekickball@gmail.com  
 
 
End of Year Lost and Found Clean Out 
It’s time to claim your student’s missing items! All items not claimed from the Lost & Found by the end of the 
school year will be donated. Make sure to stop by and check the Lost & Found on Portfolio Night, May 16, 
or during lunch with your student.  
 
Library Book Fair Helpers Needed! – May 12-19 
The library is hosting an end of the year Book Fair, and volunteers are needed to help students with 
previewing and purchasing. No training is necessary, and volunteers can receive a discount on book fair 
purchases. 
 
SignUp Genius Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4CA8AC28A3FC1-spring3 
 
  

Upcoming Dates 
 

5/16 2nd Grade SRC Demo: 
Snakes 

 Kickin’ It with Mom: Jersey 
Pick-up: 11 AM – 1 PM 
Portfolio Night with Book 
Fair and PRIDE Store  
Pop-up Shop 

5/17 Spirit Night at Marco’s 
Pizza (see flyer below) 

5/18 5th Grade SRC Demo:  
CSI: Cy-Fair 

 Pre-K Splash Day 
(9:30 – 11:00 AM) 

5/20 Kickin’ it with Mom 
Tournament: 4-7 PM 

5/23 Pope Senior Clap Out 
5/24 5th Grade Recognition 

Bridgeland HS – 6 PM 
5/25 Class Parties 

5th Grade Party 
Last Day of School 

https://popepto.ourschoolpages.com/Home
mailto:info@PopePTO.org
mailto:popekickball@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4CA8AC28A3FC1-spring3


Pope Senior Clap Out 2023 – May 23 
High School Seniors who attended Pope Elementary are invited to walk the halls of Pope in their cap and 
gown. This event will be held on Tuesday, May 23 at 2:30 PM. Seniors should arrive on campus by 2:00 
PM, and bring with them their ID, cap, and gown. Parents of seniors are also welcome – please bring your 
ID and badge in at the front office.  

Checking your PTO Account & Order Information 
Haven't updated your contact information or child's teacher? Not sure if you ordered a yearbook?  Visit the 
PTO webpage and click on the menu button labeled "My Account & PTO Orders," which after you sign in, 
will bring you to all the information listed for your PTO account, including your student(s) current grade and 
anything you have ordered through the PTO website. Please make sure your student(s) grade and teacher 
are updated so that items ordered through the PTO website can be delivered promptly and accurately.  








	Blank Page
	Blank Page
	Blank Page

